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As part of efforts to enhance its service offerings, PIL is leveraging its dedicated network to 

seek more business in the breakbulk segment. In line with this, PIL successfully participated 

for the first time in the BreakBulk Middle East 2023 event which was held on 13 and 14 

February 2023 in Dubai, UAE. 

 

Ugo Vincent, PIL’s Regional Head of Middle East, Horn of Africa & East Africa, who led 

PIL’s participation, commented: “We thank the many visitors who came to PIL’s booth, and 

to the PIL team who helped to make this a success. Our participation at Breakbulk Middle 

East 2023, and our recent additional call to Hamad Port from Asia, convey PIL’s 

commitment to the region. PIL will continue to put our best foot forward to meet customer 

demands to ship special project cargo on our vessels.” 

#PIL #middleeast #drivingconnectivity #breakbulk #specialcargo  
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